
 

COMMITTEE: 
 

LICENSING  DATE: 24th NOVEMBER 2005 

 
7. FORMATION OF A PUBLIC PROTECTION SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
Matter for Consideration 
 
Dependent on the decision of Council, to reconstitute the Public Protection Sub-Committee 
 
Information 
 
At its meeting on the 31st January 2005, the Licensing Committee agreed to create a politically 
balanced Sub-Committee of 8 members to be formed from the Licensing Committee to deal 
with the functions previously dealt with by the Public Protection Committee, namely Licences 
not dealt with under the Licensing Act 2002. as outlined in Part Three of the Council’s 
Constitution.   
 
The Council at its meeting on the 16th November 2005, will consider making a number of 
changes to the present Committee Structure. Any changes which are made will be reported to 
the Licensing Committee meeting. In light of any decisions made at this meeting the 
Committee may be required to consider whether it wishes to reconstitute the Public Protection 
Sub-Committee.  
 
Financial Considerations 
 
None 
 
Legal Considerations 
 
None 
 
Personnel Considerations 
 
None 
 
Relevant Officer 
 
Mark Lewis, Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
 
Background Papers 
 
None 
 
Recommendations 
 
In light of any changes agreed at the Council meeting on the 16th November, the Committee 
may be requested to reconstitute the Public Protection Sub-Committee  
 


